
Happy Holidays!! 

As we approach the end of the year, we want to remind you of a few important updates 
and opportunities. If you haven't already, make sure to submit your Spring 2025 
schedules for VA benefits. Timely submission is essential to avoid delays in 
processing your payments and ensuring a smooth start to the semester. If you need 
assistance or have any questions, don't hesitate to reach out to our office for support. 

This season, we invite you to join us in spreading holiday cheer through the Sub for 
Santa program. This wonderful initiative provides gifts and support to UVU 
military-affiliated students in need. Nominate a fellow military-affiliated student or family 
in need this season here to help make their holidays a little brighter! 

In remembrance of Pearl Harbor, we are hosting a special screening of the movie 
Midway. This event is a powerful opportunity to honor those who served and reflect on 
the significance of this historic moment. The screening will take place on December 3rd 
at 3:30 pm in the Ragan Theater. Following the film Professor Greg Jackson will lead a 
thought-provoking discussion exploring the historical significance behind the events. 
Don't miss this opportunity for an engaging reflection on one of the most decisive 
battles of the Pacific Theater. 

Upcoming Events 

December 2 - Math Tutor, 11:00 am - 1:00 pm, MASH Hub 
December 3 - Sub for Santa submission closes at midnight 
December 3 - MIDAS Pearl Harbor Remembrance Movie - Midway, 3:30 pm, 
Ragan Theater 
December 4 - Tutors, 1:00 pm - 3:00 pm, MASH Hub 
December 6 - Services Day - VSO, VSOC, TRiO 
December 9 - Math Tutor, 11:00 am - 1:00 pm, MASH Hub 
December 14 - Last day of fall term 
December 18 - Staff training (office closed 11:15 am - 2:30 pm) 
December 24 - January 1 - School closed for Holiday Break 

Reminders 

Registration for Spring 2025 semester opened October 21. If you are planning 
on using VA Education Benefits, submit a class schedule form once you have 
registered using the MASH website below as soon as you are registered for 
classes. 
Location: LC 408 
Email Address: MASH@uvu.edu 
Phone Number: 801-863-8212 
Website: www.uvu.edu/military-affiliated 


